
Note from Greg Mueller to Tom Pagel and City Finance Dept 4-28-25 

Hello all 

Good timing …the May 1 contract phase was on my “to-do” this week (INVOICE PAYMENT #2 PDF 
and some recent images below) 

1. Fabrication should finish May. 

2. I am scheduling sand blast, primer, and powder coating for early June at Twin City Powder 
Coating 

3. Northern Acrylic (Duluth) is going through my cut list for the “ice” elements 

4. Concrete specs to Tom and the City today (and will email an update to the Arts Commission this 
week) 

THANKS all 

 

 



 



 



 


